Scott Saunders
Hollis Maine
LD 1109

Hello,
My name is Scott Saunders. I reside in Hollis.
I am submitting my written testimony regarding LD 1109.

First of all, I would like to make it known that I am opposed to this piece of
legislation.

This law is unduly burdensome to law abiding citizens and does not fix the real issue
of mental health in the state.

This is a straight up gun control tactic as it has no provision for tube fed firearms such
as .22 caliber rifles where magazines cannot be replaced.

I’m hopeful that common sense will prevail and this bill will be rejected.
Thank you for your time.



